CITY OF BETHLEHEM

INTER-DEPARTMENTAL CORRESPONDENCE

SUBJECT:
Right of Way Grant Agreement with UGI Utilities, Inc.

West Third Street and Brodhead Avenue

TO:

Cynthia H. Biedenkopf, City Clerk

FROM:
John F. Spirk, Jr., Esq., City Solicitor

DATE:
July 27, 2010

Attached is a proposed Resolution and associated Right of Way Grant Agreement with UGI Utilities, Inc.  The work associated with this Right of Way Grant is being completed in connection with the Route 378 Ramp project.  


Because this work needs to be coordinated with PennDOT and its contractor, the Public Works Department requests that this matter be placed on Council’s August 3, 2010 agenda for review and approval.
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Copies To:
John B. Callahan, Mayor 



Michael Alkhal, Public Works



Ralph E. Carp, Parks & Public Property



Tony Hanna, Community & Economic Development



Darlene Heller, Planning & Zoning



Francis Barron, Public Works Engineering



Kevin L. Frederick, UGI Utilities, Inc.







By:






